
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating 50 Years of the Primate Society of Great Britain 

27-29 November 2017 

Royal Geographic Society, London 

Join our guest speakers: Dr Jane Goodall, DBE, patron of PSGB, Founder of the Jane Goodall 

Institute and UN Messenger of Peace, and Prof Frans de Waal, primatologist and ethologist, 

together with other leading primatologists such as Robin Dunbar, Bob Martin and Russ Mittermeier 

in celebrating 50 years of primate research, conservation and welfare around the world.  

This event includes a get together on the evening of the 27th and then two days of talks, round 

table discussions, posters and other social events. Jane and our panel of experts will highlight 

priority areas for the next 50 years of primate conservation as well as celebrating the last 50 years 

of UK primatology. The conference is open to everyone interested in primates. 

The meeting will also include: 

• sale of artworks and books 

• book signings, including by Jane Goodall 

• past presidents’ memoires 

 

Tickets via the PSGB website: http://www.psgb.org/meetingsphp 

or Eventbrite: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk 

 

Ticket price includes lunch, tea and coffee on both days and the wine reception and gala dinner* with Jane 

on the 28th. Ticket prices have been heavily subsidised by the Society to encourage student attendance. 

*Drinks purchased separately 
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